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Commissioner Foht’s Reasons for Approval

I supported the application for the following reasons:

·  needed use in the neighbourhood with the aging population;

· provides the opportunity for residents to move into a facility meeting their needs while not having
to move out to of the neighbourhood;

· with the amount of services, such as restaurants, grocery, banks and medical offices, the residents
will be able to walk from this facility; and

· the height is reasonable in the area context and the direction of redevelopment in the immediate
area (south of the site).

I look forward to seeing the development permit application and ultimately completion of the facility.
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